Mental Health Update
The Network of Victim Assistance in Bucks County, Pennsylvania has been awarded a grant to assist victims of September 11th in paying their mental health costs. The program, called the Pennsylvania September 11th Mental Health Outreach Program, is open to victims, their families, and Ground Zero recovery workers who are residents of Pennsylvania. Anyone who lost a family member in the Flight 93 crash in Shanksville, PA is also eligible, regardless of home state. Click here for a list of the reimbursable benefits for mental health services and the steps to take for reimbursement, and visit NOVA’s website. http://novabucks.org/cDisplayCategoryPage.asp?portalid=19&StartingCategory=PA+September+11th+Assistance
